

Bromley Canoe Club Newsletter April 2017

Notices:

- The 2017 event calendar have been finialised, the dates are up on the website.
- There is a new images page on the <u>website</u>.
- If you go on a trip and take photos or videos, please can you get in contact with Rob H-T so he can place them on the website.
- Do you have any requests for trips or fancy organising one? Please speak with Bridget to discuss.
- Be aware that West Wickham Leisure Centre has placed a height restriction of 2.2m on the car park.
- Do you follow Bromley Canoe Club's <u>Facebook</u> or <u>Twitter</u> or <u>Instragram</u> pages??

Well Done:

 We had 3 youth members and an adult newbie join us on the Exe & Barle trip, the main thing is they survived.....I mean thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

Courses:

 We are delighted to announce that club members Nick and Craig are offering the British Canoeing Foundation Safety and Rescue Training course. For more information please see the <u>website</u>.

Training Form

Upcoming Events

21st April - Chipstead Evening Paddle

• For more information go to our website

6th & 7th May - WWS&R Course - North Wales

Unfortunately the course is already full,

6th & 7th May - Paddle Whilst the others are on the WWS&R Course - North Wales

To book please go to WebCollect

13th May - Youth and Adult - Nene White Water Centre

For more information go to our <u>website</u>

19th May - Chipstead Evening Paddle

• For more information go to our website

16th June - Chipstead Evening Paddle

• For more information go to our website

24th & 25th June - Midsummer Expedition

For more information go to our <u>website</u>

If you have any questions please speak to a member of the committee.







Copyright © 2017 Bromley Canoe Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

